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Friday 16th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Sponsored Run 

We have postponed the sponsored run until a cooler day. A decision will be made on a day to day basis, 

depending on the weather and other events in the school calendar. A message will be sent on the morning 

if you wish to support the children in their run in the village. 

My Money Week 

The children have been busy all week, counting money, learning about currencies and planning how to 

spend money. Thanks so much to HSBC for supporting the teaching of this unit and for Katie Hodgson and 

Julie Ayres for their expert delivery of the workshops. 

Pictures of the week’s events can be found here: 

https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=162 

After School Club New Telephone Number 

If you need to contact the staff in after school club after 3.30 pm please use the new telephone number  

07864 006783 

Year 5 DT 

Year 5 have worked hard to explore, design, create, improve and evaluate animal automata to raise 

awareness for endangered species supported by the WWF. They learnt how to use and include cam 

mechanisms in their designs to match the animals to the movement created by the mechanisms. Follow the 

link below to see photos of their work: 

https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=54&gcatid=97&albumid=161 

Medication in school 

Our school policy is that only prescription medications will be given to pupils in school. Please fill out the 

medication form and bring the medication to reception. We ask that as medication should always be kept 

away from children that you do not put it in bags or pockets.  

Holidays in Term time 

Headteachers do not have the authority to grant holidays in term time. If you choose to take your child out 

of school you need to fill out the ‘Leave of Absence’ form so that we know why your child is absent from 

school.  It is vital that this form is completed before departure or staff may be concerned about an 

extended absence and do a home visit to ensure your child is safe. 
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June 
Monday 19th  Whole School   Class and Team photos 
Friday 30th   Whole School   Gala and FOBS Gala and family picnic at 1 pm 
 
July 
5th-7th   Year 4    Frontier Residential 
6th-7th   Year 2    Everdon Residential 
Tuesday 11th  Whole School   Sports Day 1pm 
Wednesday 12th  Whole School   Trip to Wicksteed Park 
Monday 17th  Whole School   Reports go out to parents 
Thursday 20th  Year 6    Leavers’ Assembly 

 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 

 

 

 


